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Mrs Marta  Galinanes Garcia OBJ2013/4561/P 21 Prince of Wales Road

London

NW5 3LH

Gideon Whittingham 20/08/2013  21:38:10

Response:

The plans show an extension of 4 storey not 3 as stated on the planning application. 

None of the back extensions along the Prince of Wales Road have a 4 storey extension as proposed for no. 21. Typically they are 2-3 storey with the roof terrace accessible from second floor.

We feel that the proposed extension would overpower the current back elevation as it would tower above the typical existing extensions along the back. The planing application is deceptive as the back 

elevations on that side of the street narrow down and are therefore very congested. The plans should show more context with the surrounding buildings.
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